
COVID-19 Update 
28 September 2020

We continue to see significant changes to all our lives during the
Coronavirus crisis.

Further to the Government's recent announcement, we have once again
temporarily closed our premises to those without appointment. Our clerking staff
are working remotely, continuing to provide the same excellent support and high
level of service to all our of our clients.

We are seeking to limit face-to-face conferences to only those for which there is a
critical necessity, and have superb video-conferencing facilities available. Please
do not hesitate to contact the clerks to arrange a video conference with counsel.
The process is straightforward and we can guide you through it.

The clerks will be happy to accommodate any other enquiries you have at this time
and will continue to work with you to facilitate your new or ongoing work.

We would like to thank you for your understanding, and wish you all well.
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